
The Clothesline Project

During Mental Health Awareness Week, the Metea Valley Track 3 PE students had the

opportunity to participate in the clothesline project which is a visual display to raise awareness

about interpersonal violence, including sexual violence and relationship abuse. The MV version

of the Clothesline Project was on display April 23rd in the AUX gym. Students had the

opportunity to create the shirts that are hanging today in an effort to convey the important

messages. In addition to the shirts, there is also a Wall of Empowerment with encouraging

words to those who have been victims to sexual assault or violence.


